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Events: Our Christmas Fair takes place on Thursday 3rd December, 6-8pm.


Christmas lunch with all the trimmings will be on Thursday 10th December


Nativity performances take place on Wednesday 16th December, 10am and 2pm respectively.


Christmas parties will take place on Thursday 18th  December during both sessions.


Please refer to our December Newsletter for further information on this busy month!








Our topic: Christmas & Nativity





The children are doing very well in preparation for our Nativity on Wednesday 16th December.


‘Happy Birthday Jesus’ is definitely something to look forward to!





The children will be given several opportunities to learn more about the Nativity story through craft, drama, stories and songs.


They will also be encouraged to ‘write’ a letter to Santa, which will be placed in their Learner’s Journeys if you would like to take a sneak peak!





This is just a taste of what we will be doing during this topic.  There are many experiences on offer, as our children learn and grow in their knowledge and understanding of the world around them.








